CUPE 3906 – U3 Chief Steward (Monthly Report) 
For this past month, a big progress has been made on the extension of U3 Postdoc steward network. Two more members were signed up for serving as department stewards in the faculty of engineering. So far, U3 has five stewards at department level across the engineering faculty, which will enable the local to reach out to and serve our members more efficient and better moving forward. 
In October 15, the U3 steward council had our first meeting in this term to discuss serval important items. The most imperative one was to start working on establishing an most latest/sharable contact information list of U3 members including office location if possible at each individual department, so that the steward council can reach out to our members more specifically. According to our discussion, the steward council decided to start from those departments where it has steward sitting at. 
As one of steward’s responsibility, I continue to participate in regular grievance committee and benefit committee meetings to protect our members’ interest to the maximum extent.
In solidarity,
Kezhuan Gu (chiefsteward_postdocs@cupe3906.org)
